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Elections Matter! 

There are several issues on the “front burner” that REACTA 
members should be aware of:   

• General Election – REACTA does not make any 
candidate recommendations nor do we take a position 
on Initiatives.  However, we are committed to letting 
our members know the recommendations made by 
CTA to its members.  Please take the time to visit the 
CTA website, www.cta.org and click the 2022 
Elections link.  You will find the recommendations for 
all statewide offices, Initiatives, Congressional races, 
Assembly and State Senate races, and candidates 
being endorsed in your local school board election.  
This is a crucial election year and every vote is 
important.  Please seriously consider these 
recommendations when you cast your ballot. 

• REACTA Election – Ballot for officers and Bylaws 
Amendments will be snail mailed this week.  Please 
read the directions.  Results should be announced in 
early December. 

• Delta Dental – There was discussion at our annual 
meeting about Delta Dental reducing their provider 
network through cost squeezing and alleged 
interference with dentists’ treatment plans. Our 
Health Trustees discussed this at their October 8 
meeting and will push the issue with their consultants 
and look at other options for dental coverage.  There 
are limited options available but certainly it is time to 
pressure Delta so they will not further reduce their 
network of providers. If your dentist has recently 
withdrawn from Delta, let me know so we can build a 
case for our Trustees.  Thanks. 


